-April 28, 1942,

21 ost ?éiﬁ’“é&m,
New York City, H, Y,
Dear lr, Olwells

Mr, Carter, who is out of the city,
asked that a copy of the 188 pege special édition of
the Fori Worth Star-Telegram carrying epproximately
19,000 inches of advertising, issued April 19th, Le
sent to you, He thought you might be interested in
seeing it.

This special poper was issued in
connection with the fm*m#l opening of the Consolidated
Aireraf't Corporation's new $30,000,000,00 bomber plant
in Fort VWorth and is being sent to you under separate

covel.

Yours very truly,

Secy. to A, G, Carter



